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The Department of Ecology should not allow cruise ships to discharge waste from their ships into
the waters of Puget Sound and the waters off our coast. To do so, in the form of. memorandum of
understanding, is to weaken the state water qualify standards; in order to permit these ships, which
constitute one of the major point sources of pollution in our waters, to ply and unnecessarily pollute
these waters.



